
From: VTA Board Secretary  
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:50 PM 
To: VTA Board of Directors  
Subject: VTA Information: City of Saratoga Letter of Support for SR85 
 
VTA Board of Directors:  

Attached is a letter from Saratoga Mayor, Howard Miller, on behalf of the Saratoga City Council 
re: State Route 85 Transit Guideway Study. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Office of the Board Secretary 
Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority 
3331 North First Street, Building B 
San Jose, CA 95134-1927 
Phone 408-321-5680 
 

 
 





From: VTA Board Secretary 
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 4:59 PM 
To: VTA Board of Directors  
Subject: VTA Information: Board of Directors Agenda Packet for October 1, 2020 
 
VTA Board of Directors: 
 
You may now access your VTA Board of Directors Agenda packet for the Thursday, October 
1, 2020, Meeting on our agenda portal. 
 
Board Members will receive a unique Panelist link for Zoom via email on Tuesday, September 
29, 2020, from VTA Board Secretary. The email will provide instructions on how to join the 
meeting.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Office of the Board Secretary 
Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority 
3331 North First Street, Building B 
San Jose, CA 95134-1927 
Phone 408-321-5680 
 

 

http://santaclaravta.iqm2.com/Citizens/Detail_Meeting.aspx?ID=3132
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